
November 21, 2017

Tuesday, November 21, 2017 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30

a.m. with Supervisors Brock, Carpenter and Cupples present and accounted for; Chairman Brock presiding.

Jon Burmeister from Public Financial Management presented to the County a check in the amount of

$2,140.78. The check represents the rebate that the County received for using the PFM Purchasing Card

Program. Burmeister also spoke to the Board about expanding the use of the card for larger rebate benefits.

The Supervisors briefly discussed the future of the Annex Building. Cupples stated that he had found

temporary housing for public health while the basement is being worked on. Brock stated that he doesn’t

support moving back into the basement. 

After listening to Tom Smalley talk about not receiving a tax suspension Joe Brock offered to go with

him to the DHS and re-apply for benefits.

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Carpenter to approve liquor permits for Westwood Municipal

Golf Course and Fore Seasons Golf Practice Facility.

YEA: CARPENTER, CUPPLES, BROCK

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Cupples to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for

11/14/2017.

YEA:  CUPPLES, BROCK, CARPENTER

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Carpenter to go into closed session in accordance with Iowa

Code Section 21.5c.

YEA: CARPENTER, CUPPLES, BROCK

The Board entered back into open session.

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Cupples to adjourn the Tuesday, November 21, 2017 meeting

of the Jasper County Board of Supervisors.

YEA: CUPPLES, BROCK, CARPENTER

____________________________ _____________________________

    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor Joe Brock, Chairman




